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I	strongly	feel	that	Solar	generated	power	should	be	valued	at	the	current	
Electricity	price	-	on	a	1	for	1	basis.		Pretty	easy,	I	bought	my	system	and	if	i'm	
giving	the	'grid'	my	unused	power,	i	should	get	that	back	in	return,	ie	'credit'.		I'm	
still	going	to	have	to	buy	some	grid	electricity.		It	really	shows	that	this	is	a	
money	venture	exercise	by	the	big	producers.		Solar	generated	power	is	the	
future	in	using	'less	fossil	fuels'	for	electricity	generation.		I'm	sure	that	can't	be	a	
bad	thing	for	the	enviroment.		I	was	previously	on	the	20c	kW	credit	return	and	
even	then	I	was	paying	more	for	electricity	why	buying	on	the	'gross'	system.		
Even	still,	I	was	happy	with	what	I	was	receiving,	but	to	reduce	it	to	the	levels	I'm	
currently	receiving,	well	that's	ridiculous.		I'm	not	making	money	out	of	that	
'gross'	setup.		Solar	generated	power	should	be	fairly	structured	so	the	home	
owner	can	be	given	a	fairer	go	on	their	power	feed	into	the	'grid'.	
	
Brett	Whitaker		
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